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Senator Brad Hawkins

107 Irv Newhouse Building
PO Box 40412

Olympia, WA 98504
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Re: Letter of Support - 2019 Capital Budget Funding Request of $2,013,000 for the

Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension Project

Dear Senator Hawkins:

On behalf of the City of Wenatchee, this letter is submitted in support of the funding request for
the Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension. This is an important project supporting the infrastructure

that would incent private development as a part of the pApple Capital Loop project.

Extension of sewer service to the Wenatchi Landing area will create opportunity for multi-million
dollar development in this region as a thriving job center, with tourist and recreation
destinations. The project will create dramatic impacts to property and sales tax revenues for our

valley, as well as Washington State.

In closing, please accept the City of Wenatchee’s strong support of the Douglas County Sewer
District in their legislative request to secure funding for the Wenatchi Landing Sewer Extension.

Sincerely,

s

Frank J. Kuntz
Mayor

Apple Capital of the World



